LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
April 6, 2015
TO: Honorable Myra Crownover, Chair, House Committee on Public Health
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3333 by Clardy (Relating to financial provisions applicable to certain public
hospitals.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Health and Safety Code to require the term of office of certain directors
and the method of selecting those directors in certain municipal hospital authorities to remain in
place until after retirement of certain bonds. The bill would expand the bracketed population of
counties who would be permitted to use investment of authority funds as specified in

the provisions of the bill. The bill would add maturation criteria to a loan authorized under Section
315, Health and Safety Code, for the purposes of a hospital owned or operated by a local entity.

The bill would repeal Section 223.034, Health and Safety Code.
Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, NB, SD, EK
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